
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
MIA POA -  Discontinuation  of Service - Schedule Change 
Update:  February 3, 2016 
 
This important notification is to inform our travel partners of special exception policies available  for our 
mutual customers impacted  by the discontinuation of service to/from/through Porto Alegre, Brazil (POA). 

 

Special Travel Exceptions Considerations for the 
Discontinuation of Service 

Airports affected: POA 

Ticketed on/before: January 30, 2016 

Effective for travel: March 2, 2016 

Protection options: AA, JJ 

Booking Requirements: 

Special booking requirements are 
indicated on the protection document 

OSI  Requirements: POA Protect 

Refund Eligibility: 
Allowed 
Process through  ARC or BSP 

 

 

 

 

http://www.aasaleslink.com/servlet/servlet.FileDownload?file=00PE000000PWxoN

